December 16, 2019



Dear Board of Naturopathic Medicine,

I would like to give input regarding the rules and regulations being proposed.  I would like to speak to the lack of clear definition of minor office procedures.  In a typical practice it would be very useful to delineate what manner of procedures are to be included.

In Washington state, I assisted in the delivery of over 500 babies with speciality training.  It surprises me that the rules and regs are silent on this issue.

Thank you for all of your hard work,

Sincerely,

Anne McClenon, ND
110 Long Pond Road, #210
Plymouth, MA  02360


